
 

 

 
 
 

28th March, 2024 
 
To, To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited BSE Limited 
Exchange Plaza Listing Department 
Plot no. C/1, G Block, Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Tower 
Bandra- Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 051 Mumbai - 400 001 
NSE Symbol: JINDWORLD Security Code: 531543 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
SUBJECT: INTIMATION FOR CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 
 
With reference to the Company's Code for Prohibition of Insider Trading and provisions of the SEBI 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (as amended), it is hereby informed that the 
Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company by the “Designated Personnel” of the 
Company shall remain closed from 1st April, 2024 till 48 hours from the date of announcement / 
declaration of Audited Financial Results of the Company for the financial year ending 31st March, 
2024. 
 
Accordingly, all Designated Personnel of the Company have been informed not to trade in the 
securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window. The date of 
Board Meeting shall be intimated separately. 
 
You are requested to take note of the above. 
 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
 
For Jindal Worldwide Limited 
 
 
 
 
Chetna Dharajiya  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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